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To whom it may concern,

Please consider this as my submission regarding my concerns with the
incredible increase in strata insurance for units in cairns.
I am a unit owner, and do not understand how this huge increase can be
justified.

The unit I own is less than 5 years old and was built within the stringent
building regulations and guidleines for far north Queensland, which are
designed specifically for the weather extremes that is a tropical cyclone area;
therefore we are already insured accordingly and pay the price for living in
these conditions.

I look forward to the outcomes of your investigation

Kim Vine




